
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/20/2020 9:11:16 PM

First name: Loretta

Last name: Holgate

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

Simple statement:  Mother Nature has more than proven she is at her tolerance of toxic noise, fumes, and human

interference. 

 

 

 

See comment 

 

 

 

This is not the time nor is it appropriate to consider changes. 

 

 

 

For obvious reasons, why go further than that? 

 

 

 

These rivers are not familiar to me. 

 

 

 

Protect these areas or Mother Nature will. 

 

 

 

Thank you.


